
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Wednesday, October 3, 2018 

 
HOT LUNCH: Taco Scoops  
 Chicken Strips with Sweet Potato Puffs  
 Salad Bar  
 Milk  
  
BIRTHDAYS:    
 

1. Mandatory Cheerleading Interest meeting will be held in the Gurrie LLC on Friday, 
October 5th from 3:30 -4:00. Late bus will be available. You must attend this meeting in 
order to be eligible for tryouts.   

 

2. If you are interested on trying out for boys’ basketball you need to have a valid sport 
physical on file in order to try out.  If you do not have a valid sport physical at the time 
of tryouts you will then need your parent or guardian to fill out and sign the permission 
form from Gurrie, allowing you to be at tryouts.  If you have questions please see Mr. 
Alvarez or Mr. Pontrelli.  
 
Boys basketball tryouts will be on Monday October 22nd for 7th grade starting at 3:20 
and ending by 5:30.  Tryouts for 8th grade will begin on Tuesday October 23rd  starting at 
3:20 and ending by 5:30.  You  will need to coordinate for a ride home as there is no bus 
transportation available.  If you make the first cut the second day of tryouts will be on 
Thursday October 25th.  

 

3. The Gurrie Activity Council will be meeting after school until 4 on Thursday in Mr. 
Sullivan’s room. We will be choosing students to attend the Red Ribbon Training at LT, 
plan out some Spirit Days for Red Ribbon Week, and begin planning for the Halloween 
Dance. Even if you haven’t attended a GAC meeting before, all are welcome to attend! 
See Mr. Sullivan or Mr. Ingwersen if you have any questions.  

 

4. Yesterday the girls took on Park Junior High. 7th grade came out and drained some early 
baskets behind Nikolette Weiss. After a long-fought battle 7th grade fell short and lost.  

  
8th grade followed that with a very similar game. The Tigers defense shut down Park for 
the most part and fought hard but fell short. 

  
Game play resumes on Thursday at Washington in Lyons. Go Tigers 

 
 

 


